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The County will construct a new paved driveway to provide vehicular access to two (2) 
new ADA compliant, van accessible, parking spaces. The new driveway will be from the 
Boathouse main parking lot down to an existing walkway near Barbour’s Pond.  The 
new parking spaces will be located outside of NJDEP regulated areas and will provide 
immediate access to an existing paved walking path.  A portion of the existing walking 
path will be reconstructed to be fully ADA compliant.  These proposed improvements 
will provide ADA accessibility to the Boathouse, the Boathouse bathrooms, and to the 
walking path around the field in front of the Boathouse.  This is an important project, 
since there is currently no ADA access to this area of the park.   
 

 


